
Update on International Student Program 

Fundraising 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We are excited to share the latest updates regarding our fundraising efforts for the International 

Student Program. As of today, we have reached $50,000 of our $100,000 goal! 

Thanks to your generous contributions and support, we are making significant progress. Here are 

some key highlights: 

• Successful fundraising event held on October 15, 2023, raising $20,000. 

• Partnerships established with three local businesses who pledged $10,000. 

• Social media campaign reaches over 5,000 community members. 

Looking ahead, we have more events planned, including a charity auction scheduled for 

November 20, 2023. Your ongoing support is crucial for the success of our program. 

Thank you for your commitment to fostering international education. Together, we can make a 

significant impact! 

Best regards, 

Jane Doe 

Program Director 

International Student Program 


